
 

 

15 September 2014 

 
 
Jill Hewitt 
Senior Adviser Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 
 

 

 

Dear Jill 

 

REQUEST FOR A TRADING HALT 

 

In accordance with the requirements of Listing Rule 17.1, Avita Medical Ltd hereby requests a trading 
halt of the Company’s securities (AVH). 

The Company has received a regulatory update and a trading halt is requested until an announcement 
is made to the market which we are expecting to announce on Wednesday 17 September 2014 (or 
earlier, if the relevant announcement is made). 

 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

GABRIEL CHIAPPINI 

Company Secretary 

Avita Medical Ltd 


